
FARREN AND ADAM LAKES 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING CONCERNING 
PROPOSED OFFICIAL PLAN AMENDMENT 

 
 
TAKE NOTICE that Tay Valley Township has proposed an Official Plan Amendment and will 
hold a public meeting at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, June 25, 2019, in the Council Chambers at 
217 Harper Road, to consider the following item: 

 
A proposed amendment to Tay Valley Township Official Plan, under the Planning Act, 
R.S.O., 1990, Chapter P. 13, Section 22, to adopt recommendations proposed by the 
Interagency Working Group and protect Farren and Adam Lakes from phosphorus loading.  
 
The following changes are proposed for properties along Farren Lake: 

 Increase the minimum required lot frontage of new proposed lots to 91m 

 Increase the minimum required lot area of new proposed lots to 0.8-ha (2 acres) 

 Require the use of a phosphorus removing add-on in septic system for new 
development, redevelopment or replacement 

 
The following changes are proposed for properties along Adam Lake: 

 Increase the minimum required lot area of new proposed lots to 0.8-ha (2 acres) 

 Require the use of a phosphorus removing add-on in septic systems for new 
development, redevelopment or replacement 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION about this matter, including information about preserving your 
appeal rights, contact the Planning Department during regular business hours from Monday 
to Friday (613-267-5353); email planningassistant@tayvalleytwp.ca), or at the address 
below. 
 
DATED AT TAY VALLEY TOWNSHIP THIS 6th day of June, 2019. 
Amanda Mabo, Clerk 
Tay Valley Township, 217 Harper Road, Perth ON K7H 3C6 
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Amendment No. 5 to Tay Valley Township Official Plan 


